
 

 

Pictureproduct Fundraiser 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
North Kalgoorlie are running a Pictureproducts fundraiser to help raise more funds for our 
playground project. 
 
Your child’s unique artwork is transformed into durable, high-quality melamine Pictureplates 
that will last a lifetime. Other products which can be decorated with your child’s artwork are 
Pictureclocks, plastic or ceramic mugs, water bottles and calendars. Please make sure 
correct templates are used for each item. 
 
Photos, markers, paints and handprints can all be used to create the artwork, and you can 
have as many copies made as you’d like! A fantastic gift idea for parents, grandparents and 
other family members (Mother’s Day is coming up!). 
 
How it all works: 
 

1. Look at the product Leaflet and choose which products, and how many of each, you 
would like to order. Fill out the order form at the end of this letter and return it to North 
Kalgoorlie School front office. 

 
- Pay for your order online at https://pay.pictureproducts.com/KALCSB/98523/ 

 
Please note a $1 payment processing surcharge will be applied. 
 
OR 
 
Return cash to the front office with your order form. 
 
 

- Orders and payments are due in by Thursday 27th February. 
 
2. Children will complete their artwork on a plate or a clock template in class. 

 
K – 3 will complete a plate template 
 
4 - 6 will complete a clock template 
 
If you would like your child (or a younger child not at school yet) to complete extra 
artworks at home or would like to make any other of the available items, templates can 
be printed from www.pictureproducts.com.au/drawing/ The paper needs to be printed 

https://pay.pictureproducts.com/KALCSB/98523/
http://www.pictureproducts.com.au/drawing/


 

 

at A3 size. If you do not have an A3 printer, print shops and Office National can do this 
for you. We will have some spare clock and plate templates at the front office. 
 

3. If creating your artworks at home, use pens, textas, paint, stickers, fingers, feet and 
photos – the brighter the better! Pencils, crayons, highlighters and glitter CANNOT 
be used for this product. 
 

- Return your drawings to North Kalgoorlie Office before the due date when complete. 
 
 
Looking forward to seeing some amazing artwork. 
 
 
Sarah Cameron 
 
P & C President 
 
 
Fill out the form and return to the office with cash payment OR place your order online and 
pay via credit card. STUDENT NAME: _________________ CLASS:_________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Return artworks completed at home to the front office with this form of the products you have 
ordered. The Pictureplates and Pictureclocks artwork will be completed in school. All other 
templates and instructions can be found on the Pictureproducts website 
www.pictureproducts.com.au  

Product 
(plate, clock, calendar etc) 

Quantity Amount 

   

   

   

   

   

http://www.pictureproducts.com.au/

